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NEK-CAP Head Start Fall Enrollment
NEK-CAP Head Start (South Brown County) will be taking applications for Fall Enrollment on
Monday, May 5, 2014 from 9:00am - Noon and 1:00pm - 3:00pm at the Head Start Center, 444 East
15th Street in Horton. Walk-in's or appointments available. For More Information: Call Shelby,
Family Development Advocate at 785-486-2965. Please bring: Adult Applicant ID; Child's birth
date verification; Proof of 2013 income, (i.e. tax return, DCF benefits verification, last three months
payroll slips, etc.); Child immunization record and Medical insurance information.
 


